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COVID-19 Economic Impact Payments 
 
From ANCOR: 
 

Dear ANCOR members, 
 
We have heard from our coalition partners that the Administration will begin sending out 
COVID-19 economic impact payments in the next three weeks. While this will be automatic for 
those who file tax returns, people who do not typically file tax returns will need to submit 
a simple tax return to receive the stimulus payment.  
 
The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) has prepared a webpage with more information. Here is 

the IRS' guidance specific to the stimulus payment and here is the IRS' COVID page. 
 
 
 

https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/economic-impact-payments-what-you-need-to-know
https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus

